
 

 

 

Amesbury School - 2019 Donations 

 
The Ministry of Education provides our school with a decile-based Operational Grant, which is 

funding for the basic administration, teaching and property running costs of the school.  As a 

decile 10 school, the government considers our students to be from the highest socio-economic 

area, so we receive a smaller operational grant per student than lower decile schools. 

 

To enable us  to provide quality education and additional resources to enhance learning, we rely 

on voluntary donations from parents.  Voluntary donations are tax deductible (see 

http://www.ird.govt.nz/non-profit/np-donations/np-donations-index.html​  for further 

information). 

 

Amesbury School’s Board of Trustees has approved the following donation structure and amount 

for 2019 (which has not increased since the school opened in 2012); 

 

2019 FULL YEAR 
(Terms 1-4) 

PART YEAR 
(Terms 2-4) 

PART YEAR 
(Terms 3-4) 

PART YEAR 
(Term 4 only) 

1 child $240 $180 $120 $60 

2 children $400 $300 $200 $100 

3 or more 
children 

$480 $360 $240 $120 

Thank you for your support 

 

Payment Options 

Payment should be made via the school’s ​online shop​.  

 

We hope that you will be able to assist us in providing additional resources and investing in your 

child’s education, and thank you in advance for your support of Amesbury School. 

 

Amesbury School Board of Trustees 

http://www.ird.govt.nz/non-profit/np-donations/np-donations-index.html
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/

